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[ ] Written communications pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act
    (17 CFR 230.425)

[ ] Soliciting material pursuant to Rule 14a-12 under the Exchange Act
    (17 CFR 240.14a-12)

[ ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 14d-2(b) under the
    Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.14d-2(b))

[ ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 13e-4(c) under the
    Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.13e-4(c))

ITEM 5.02 DEPARTURE OF DIRECTORS OR CERTAIN OFFICERS; ELECTION OF DIRECTORS;
APPOINTMENT OF CERTAIN OFFICERS; COMPENSATORY ARRANGEMENTS FOR CERTAIN OFFICERS.

(b)(1) On December 6, 2010, Mr. Allen D. Allen voluntarily resigned as the
Company's President and CEO and was elected by the Company's Board as the
Company's Chief Technical Officer. Mr. Allen will remain the Chairman of the
Board of Directors.

(c) (1)(2) On December 6, 2010, the Company's Board elected Kenneth J. Van Ness,
Age 59 to fill the vacancy of the Company's President and CEO to serve until the
next annual meeting of the Directors. Mr. Van Ness has been a Director of the



Company since June 2010. From 1999 to the present Mr. Van Ness has been the
managing member of two private equity companies, Greenwood Hudson Portfolio LLC
and Technolgy Capital Services, LLC comprised of investments in over 20 public
companies. From 1996 until December 2005 Mr. Van Ness was the Managing Director
for Medallion Mortgage and Financial Services. From November 1995 until August
1996 he was the Managing Partner for the Branch office of Bankers Financial
Funding Service Corporation.

    (3) The Company's Compensation Committee approved an annual base salary of
$200,000 to paid semimonthly. Bonuses shall be paid as follows:

          On March 31, 2011 if the Company has over $1,000,000 in cash Mr. Van
          Ness will receive a bonus of $50,000.

          On June 30, 2011 if the Company has over $1,500,000 in cash Mr. Van
          Ness will receive a bonus of $50,000.

          On September 30, 2011 if the Company has over $2,000,000 in cash Mr.
          Van Ness will receive a bonus of $50,000.

          On December 31, 2011 if the Company has over $3,000,000 in cash Mr.
          Van Ness will receive a bonus of $50,000.

The bonuses are retroactive if the cash goals are received in a later quarter.

Mr. Van Ness will receive a bonus of 5% for any funds raised during the calendar
year 2011 above $5,000,000 with a maximum cap of $500,000.

Mr. Van Ness was granted 500,000 nonqualified stock options under the Company's
Stock Option and Incentive Plan at an exercise price of $1.19. 25% of the
options will vest after first anniversary and 6.25% will vest at the end of each
following quarter. All options vest immediately upon a change of control.
Options would expire 90 days after termination.

ITEM 7.01  REGULATION FD DISCLOSURE.

     The Company issued a press release on June 10, 2010 (attached hereto as
Exhibit 99) regarding the election of Kenneth J. Van Ness to the Company's Board
of Directors.

ITEM 9.01  FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.

     (a)  Financial Statements of Businesses Acquired.

          Not Applicable.

     (b)  Pro Forma Financial Information

          Not Applicable.

     (c)  Shell Company Transactions

          Not Applicable.

     (d)  Exhibits

     Exhibit 99  Press Release regarding the election of Kenneth J.
                 Van Ness as Company's President and CEO.
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Date:  December 8, 2010                  By: /s/ Kenneth J. Van Ness
                                            -------------------------------
                                         Kenneth J. Van Ness
                                         President and CEO



CytoDyn Elects New President and CEO

Santa Fe, NM -- [DATE SLUG] -- The Board of Directors of CytoDyn, Inc. (Pink
Sheet:CYDY) has elected current director Kenneth J Van Ness President and CEO.
Mr. Van Ness succeeds Allen D Allen, current Chairman, President and CEO. Mr.
Allen will remain Chairman.

"I am honored to become President and CEO and to help move CytoDyn forward in
its evolution and development." said Mr. Van Ness. "The shareholders need to be
proud of what CytoDyn and Al Allen have accomplished so far in its development.
CytoDyn has pioneered, a unique monoclonal antibody, Cytolin(R), for the
treatment of HIV/ AIDS, and this product has tremendous potential." said Mr. Van
Ness.

"CytoDyn will continue to refine and develop a collaborative effort to move our
primary, one-of-a-kind drug, Cytolin(R), to the completion of its necessary
clinical trials. CytoDyn has reached a point in our business cycle where we need
to develop and evaluate all aspects of our business. I am looking forward to
interacting and developing investment banking and related PHARMA relationships"
comments Mr. Van Ness.

"I welcome this opportunity to work with my colleagues and Board and to lead
this Company successfully into the future. We have a lot to do, and I am
intensely focused on building shareholder value." said Mr. Van Ness.

"Mr. Van Ness will have my full support, and I am confident that Ken will
deliver a new era of growth for our shareholders." said Mr. Allen, Chairman and
founder of CytoDyn.

This announcement contains statements that are not historic facts but anticipate
future events and circumstances. All such forward-looking statements made by the
Company are necessarily estimates based upon current information and projections
and involve a number of risks and uncertainties, including but not limited to,
the failure of preliminary results from clinical studies to reflect the results
from more comprehensive studies, and an inability to enroll a sufficient number
of patients or to otherwise complete a study. There can be no assurance that
such risks and uncertainties, or other factors, will not affect the accuracy of
such forward-looking statements. It is impossible to identify all the factors
that could cause actual results to differ materially from those estimated by
CytoDyn. They include, but are not limited to, government regulation, managing
and maintaining growth, and the effects of adverse publicity, litigation,
competition, and other factors that may be identified from time to time in the
Company's announcements.

Source: CytoDyn
Contact: Corinne or Stacia (505) 988-5520


